
 
 
 
March 25, 2020 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
RE: Seneca College’s STARS Report Submission for 2020 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Seneca, I am delighted to present our first submission to the AASHE’s 
Sustainability Tracking Assessment & Rating System (STARS). This submission has been the 
collective effort of an enthusiastic group of faculty and staff and encompasses a comprehensive 
summary of our commitment to sustainability.  
 
Sustainable Seneca is leading our efforts to foster and embed sustainable practices in many areas 
such as climate and conservation at Seneca. The Sustainable Seneca Committee is an institution-
wide stakeholder group and is doing an outstanding job of promoting sustainable practices 
internally and externally. Seneca strategically focuses on sustainability as a core value in all 
practices and projects we undertake. These initiatives have had impacts in the way we conduct 
our business and in the values and learning we impart to our students.  
 
With the certification of STARS, we will continue to enhance our efforts to encourage, celebrate 
and advocate for excellence in sustainability across Seneca and further advance our commitment 
to stewarding, conserving and protecting our communities both on and off our campuses. 
 
I would like to acknowledge the hard work of our faculty and staff without whom the STARS 
submission would not have been possible, I affirm that the information in this submission is an 
accurate reflection of Seneca’s current sustainability performance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Agnew 
 


